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Get Involved in Phase 2 Investment Plan Consultation 

Public consultation on the Phase Two of the 10-Year Vision is open from April 30 to May 11. 
Feedback from our customers, stakeholders and the public is vital to ensure that we invest this 
historic level of new funding into services and infrastructure that will meet growing demand 
across the region today and into the future.  

During this two-week window, we are asking the public to get involved and join the discussion. 
Participants can view our Phase Two Investment Plan Discussion Guide and take the online 
survey. Details of additional service, major projects and future planning funded through this 
$7.3 billion in new investment dollars are included in the materials. 

Residents can also attend any of the eight pop-up events happening around the region. 

 Wednesday, May 2: 12 p.m. - 7 p.m. Coquitlam Centre Mall 

 Thursday, May 3, 5 p.m. - 8 p.m. BMO Marathon registration at Vancouver Convention 
Centre 

 Friday, May 4, 5 p.m. - 10 p.m. Shipyard Market, North Vancouver  

 Saturday, May 5, 10 a.m. - 8 p.m. Maple Ridge Home Show 

 Sunday, May 6, 10 a.m. – 4 p.m., Steveston Farmer’s Market, Richmond  

 Tuesday, May 8, 4 p.m. -8 p.m. Surrey City Hall Plaza  

 Wednesday, May 9, 12 p.m. -7 p.m. Metrotown, Burnaby 

 Thursday, May 10, 12 p.m. – 6 p.m. Langley-Willowbrook Mall  

The input received during consultation will help TransLink finalize the Phase Two Plan. The plan 
will then move forward to TransLink’s Board of Directors and the Metro Vancouver Mayors’ 
Council in June. If the Phase Two Plan is approved at that time, region-wide transit system 
improvements could begin in early 2019. 

Visit tenyearvision.translink.ca to learn more and get involved.  

http://tenyearvision.translink.ca/

